
Ktea Cafe 
139 S Murphy Ave 

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

650-305-6595

7/25/2020 

City of Sunnyvale 
Planning Commission 

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

Re: SDA’s support of the DSP and Phase 2 of the Cityline Development 

As a Business Owner, Board Member and Treasure with the Sunnyvale Downtown Association. I 

would like to welcome and express my appreciation for the beginning of a long-lasting business 

relationship with Cityline working to support the entire Sunnyvale downtown and working with 

the SDA.  

Sincerely, 

Katie Voong 

Owner, Ktea Café 

Kteacafe@gmail.com 
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Ktea Cafe 
139 S Murphy Ave 

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

650-305-6595 

 

 

Monday :8/10/2020 

City of Sunnyvale 
Planning Commission  

Sunnyvale, Ca 94086 

To: Honorable Major and City Council 

Subject: SDA’s support for the DSP and Phase 2 of the Cityline Development and Minkoff Developments. 

 

As a Business Owner, Board Member and Treasure with the Sunnyvale Downtown Association. I 

wanted to say I support the Downtown Specific Plan and the Cityline Phase II of the 

development.  We appreciate the developers working to support the entire Sunnyvale 

downtown and working with the SDA.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Katie Voong 

Owner, Ktea Café 

Kteacafe@gmail.com 
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Monday, August 10, 2020 

 

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From: Michael Johnson, Executive Director, Sunnyvale Downtown Association 

 

Subj: Sunnyvale Downtown Association support for the Downtown Specific Plan (DSP), and Phase II of 

the Cityline and Minkoff Developments. 

 

The Sunnyvale Downtown Association (SDA) its full board and businesses are enthusiastic, and fully 

supportive of the City of Sunnyvale’s Downtown Specific Plan and the commencement of the second 

phase of the Cityline Development.  

The SDA is excited to welcome these new developments and the promise they hold in building a vibrant 

and exciting downtown, that will help our businesses, our city, and our community. 

As the Executive Director of the Sunnyvale Downtown Association representing our Board of Directors 

and downtown businesses, we are excited for the future these new projects will bring with new 

businesses, new jobs, and the continued opportunities for the many businesses that call Sunnyvale their 

home. We look forward to welcoming these exciting enhancements, and the promise it holds for 

everyone who will benefit from this next chapter in our downtown community. 

Respectfully, 

Michael Johnson 
Executive Director 

Sunnyvale Downtown Association 
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